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The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Council Incentives – The Advisory Team had an open conversation, inquiring about what other counties do to 

encourage participation and if they incentivize opportunities to encourage recruitment. One 
suggestion is to incentives a few events that are lacking participation, but hold weight in 
various areas in our program, such as Tractor Supply Fall and Spring Paper Clover Campaign,   
4-H Fair Cookhouse, and the Fundraiser Dinner. This suggestion will be brought to the 
Community Town Hall for open conversation and input.  

 
Glenn County 4-H Fair Exhibition Requirements – The item was added to the Advisory Team Agenda with the 

intention of bringing it to the Community Town Hall Meeting. We want to know how leaders 
and families feel meeting the requirements and how they are going for them, and provide an 
opportunity for general comments. 

 
Program Planning and for the 2024-2025 program year – The conversation was brief and we discussed the 

need for more support in event planning and what that could look like in the new program 
year. One solution is to move forward with an Event Committee Chair planning meeting and 
develop a plan and timeline from there. Hoping this will also help support the Key Leaders and 
bring in more families to be a part of the program planning.  

 
Purchase Approvals – We will move forward with purchasing new coffee pots prior to fair week and borrow 

Glenn County Farm Bureau’s for the dinner. Christine Kampmann (4-H CES) presented the 
Leadership Overnight Opportunity in Santa Clara County, that a Glenn County 4-H youth 
Member registered for. The topic of discussion was focused on the Leadership Opportunity 
Scholarship and how much to allow to encourage youth to attend. Lisa Humphreys made a 
motion to approve three youth members at $200.00 each, and the participant paid the 
remainder of $75.00 to attend. If more youth applied, then we would have a further discussion 
and reevaluate the amount of funds allotted. The motion was seconded by Lucas Rmairez.  

 
Meeting Vision – This item was tabled until the next meeting. 
 
Moving forward next program year with the Advisory Committee – This item was tabled until the next 
meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
 Respectfully Submitted by: Christine Kampmann 
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